
The Board of Ascencia Limited (‘Ascencia’ 
or the ‘Company’) wishes to inform its 
shareholders and the public that the Company 
is currently considering raising capital with a 
view to finance a number of projects which fit its 
strategic expansion.

Shareholders and the public will be kept 
informed of future developments.

By order of the Board
Aruna Radhakeesoon Collendavelloo
12 May 2015

This Communiqué is issued pursuant to DEM Rule 21.1.   
The Board of Ascencia accepts full responsibility for the 
accuracy of the information contained in this communiqué.

Communiqué

Ascencia Limited, 5th Floor, Rogers House, 
5, President John Kennedy Street, 

Port Louis, Mauritius


